
Dates for your diary  

[Autumn term]  
 Friday 20th September—Reception Welcome  

        meeting—2:00pm 

 Friday 4th October—Harvest Festival—St 
Nicholas Church—9:15am  

 Thursday 7th November—Reception Power of 
Reading Café—time tbc  

 Tuesday 12th November—Parents evening—
3:30-6:00pm  

 Thursday 14th November—Parents evening—

3:30-5:30pm  

 Friday 15th November—Children in Need—
more information to come.  

 Friday 6th December—Decorating day—
more information to come.  

 Wednesday 18th December—Christmas ser-

vice —St Nicholas Church—2:00pm  

 Thursday 19th December—Christmas ser-

Look what we will be learning 

about... 
During the first half term at school the children will 
be learning the class/school routines. Please help by 

encouraging your child to independently: 

* come into the classroom each morning 

*put their water bottles and snack into trays  

*hang their coats and bags on their named peg  

* Put their book bags away  

     *Calmly complete the morning activity 

 

Tapestry  
Please check that you have your Tapestry log in 

and that you have activated your account.  We will 
post regular observations and messages. It would 

be great if you could post photos and updates on 
your child for us too. Please speak to your child’s 
class teacher if you have any problems activating 

your Tapestry account.  

Home snack  
Please can you ensure that your child brings in a 
named water bottle containing plain water only. 

You can also provide your own snack    

 

Things from home... 
We would also like to remind you that toys and 
books are not allowed to be brought into school 

from home.  

Outdoor Play  
The children will be outside in all weathers. Please 
ensure they have appropriate clothing in school 

everyday. This includes a waterproof coat/mac and 

a pair of wellington boots to keep at school. Don’t 
forget to label outdoor clothes with your child’s 

name and class too.       

PE Days 

Both classes will take part in PE lessons every 

Tuesday starting from the week beginning 16th 

September 2024.  

 On PE Days children are asked to come into 

school wearing their PE kit. This should be black 
shorts with a white t-shirt or black/navy tracksuit. 
Please ensure your child also wears trainers on PE 
days. All long hair should be tied back on these 

days and all earrings removed.  

If you have any further questions please speak to 

your child’s class teacher.  

 

Please do come and talk to the class teacher if you 
have any questions or concerns.    

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Jones and Mr Scriven  
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